
 
STATE OF NEW MEXICO 

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

 
 

APPLICATION OF XTO PERMIAN 
OPERATING, LLC FOR APPROVAL OF 
NON-STANDARD HORIZONTAL 
SPACING UNIT, EDDY COUNTY, NEW 
MEXICO 

 
 

CASE NO. 24991 

 
 

XTO PERMIAN OPERATING, LLC’S NOTICE OF DISMISSAL 
 

 
XTO Permian Operating, LLC (“XTO”), the Applicant in the above-referenced case, by 

and through its undersigned attorneys of Beatty & Wozniak, P.C., respectfully requests the New 

Mexico Oil Conservation Division dismiss the above-referenced non-standard horizontal spacing 

application. 

Respectfully submitted,  

BEATTY & WOZNIAK, P.C. 

  
       By:   _________________________ 

  Miguel A. Suazo 
James P. Parrot 
Jacob L. Everhart 
500 Don Gaspar Ave., 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 
(505) 946-2090 
msuazo@bwenergylaw.com  
jparrot@bwenergylaw.com 
jeverhart@bwenergylaw.com  
 
Attorneys for XTO Permian Operating, 
LLC 
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